ROSEGROUND

Est.1971

Visit our Website: www.portlandlacesociety.com

Apr/May 2020

Officers 2018

President:

Jackie Nissen 3121 Juniper Dr. Newberg, OR 97132 503-550-1257 jacknis@comcast.net

Vice President:

Beverly Davis 32697 S Meridian Rd Woodburn, OR 97071 503-634-2540 mrpib@earthlink.net

Demos:

Sherri Campbell 930 NW Natio Parkway K3 Portland, OR 97209 971-271-7664 scamptat@yahoo.

Secretary:

Marilyn Barnes 4101 SE Filbert Milwaukie, OR 97222 503-659-9837 malz50@hotmail.com

Treasurer:

Joyce Clow PO Box 538 Sheridan, OR 97378 joclow2002@yahoo.com

Librarian:

Beverly Davis 32697 S Meridian Rd Woodburn, OR 97071 503-634-2540 mrpib@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor:

Jean Reeves 1359 S Ginger Ct Cornelius, OR 97113 503-737-9712 bjeanr@frontier.com

WEB:

Lynda Libby @comcast.net



February meeting was great fun as we got to know the "other than lace" interest of some of our members.

Great idea Jackie!

Hopefully next issue we can have a future calendar of events here as usual, but until then, keep safe, keep on collecting, keep lacing and keep in touch.

So good to have e-mail and social media so we don't feel so isolated.

Details for Calendar Items:

Mondays - Lace at Lynda Libby's from 10:00 am to Noon.

2nd Monday of the month - Lace in the afternoon 1-3 pm Various Locations TBD

2nd Sat of the month - Willamette Heritage Center Mill building 2nd Floor Open Space 10 am to noon.

3rd Sat of the Month - Oregon Trail Lacemakers of Eugene meeting is 10:00 am to 1:00 pm

Willamette Oaks Retirement Living, 455 Alexander Loop, Eugene, OR 97401 - Oregon Country Lacemakers (OCL) meet at 111 NE 3rd St., McMinnville, OR

Last Sat of the month - Oregon Country Lacemakers (OCL) meet at 111 NE 3rd St., McMinnville, First Fed. Building, across the corner from the bank. 9:00 to 11:30 am

Looking Ahead: 2020

Jul 19-25 IOLI co-hosted with Lacey Ladies in Mesa, AZ

Oct 10 Annual Lace Day

PLS Minutes for Feb 6, 2020

Meeting was called to order by President Jackie Nissen with an attendance of 22. We welcomed guests, Althena and Julie.

Treasurers report was as follows: Money Market account: \$32,518.11, and accessible account: \$1250.38

Demo report: Spring demos include NW Quilt Show, Expo Center March 21 -22, 2020

Farm Fest, Apr 4, 10:00-4:00, Yamhill Heritage Center, Gathering of the Guilds, May 1-3, 2020.

Sheep to Shawl Saturday, May 9, 2020

Library Report: Beverly passed around two Milanese books.

Old Business: Jean Leader's class is set for April 24-26. Members wishing to attend must register.

New Business:

We will be having a Milanese class offered by Louise Colgan March 19-21, 2021. The location and details will be announced next year. A motion was made and seconded to send a \$100 donation to Shuttlebirds Workshop to assist as needed. A donation of \$200 to the Lace Museum was also approved by the group.

The meeting was concluded and followed by a Collections exhibit by 8 of the members.

Jackie Nissen

April 1 is International Tatting Day. I got my kit from Handy Hands. Thread those needles and wind the shuttles and celebrate with the rest of the world.



PLS Minutes for March 5, 2020

Meeting was called to order by President Jackie Nissen with an attendance of 21.

Treasurers report was as follows: Money Market account: \$32,518.11, and accessible account: \$1220.38

Demo report: Spring demos include NW Quilt Show, Expo Center March 21 -22, 2020, Family Day at Polk County Museum, March 21 from 1:30-4:00, Farm Fest, Apr 4, 10:00-4:00, Yamhill Heritage Center, Gathering of the Guilds, May 1 -3, 2020, Sheep to Shawl Saturday, May 9, 2020, Multnomah County Fair, May 25th, Black Sheep Gathering, June 26-28, Linn County Expo Centre, Champoeg Living History July 11, 1:00-4:00

Old Business: Jean Leader's class is set for April 24-26. Members wishing to attend must register. See the newsletter on-line for the registration form.

New Business: A letter of thanks for PLS donation from the Lace Museum was passed around. A brief discussion of corona virus heath cautions was held. Sherry requested lid tops to make holders for beads. Jean reviewed upcoming tatting quarterly needs. Tatting Quarterly will be March 14 th from 10:00-2:00 at Willamette Heritage Center in Salem.

The meeting was concluded and followed by a sharing of projects.

Jackie Nissen

WEB SITE - Lynda Libby is looking for photos for the

WEB SITE - Lynda Libby is looking for photos for the website. Send your contributions to:

LyndaLibby@comcast.net

Especially now send pictures of what you are doing and any finished projects,



Alice brought a small display of some of her hedge hog collection.



Pauline collects crystal and old costume jewelry and her mother Ginny got her started. They had many pictures and some beautiful hands on stuff to look at.



Sandra collects old craft supplies.



Opal has pincushion collections, one here on her iPad.

Scrap book display of her lace and quilt collection that was displayed recently at her residence.



Joyce with her Grandmother's antique bobbins.



Debbie does quillwork.



Sherri with one of her framed tatting shuttle/tools collection.



Marilyn collects cordial glasses from around the world.



LeAnn (above) and Lynda have stamp collections.

LeAnn collects stamps with lace theme.

Lyndia does stamps from around the world.

Thanks to you all who shared your collections with us.



PORTLAND LACE SOCIETY

MEMBERSHIP FORM - Dues run from January 1st to December 31st

Dues = \$20 Annual

PLEASE return this form with your payment: _____ New ____ Renewal

Delivered by e-mail ____ Snail mail ____ Both ____

Dues paid at our October Lace Day or after will extend for the following year. You may join anytime!

Tatting Quarterly was great fun. The Mill was closed, but they let us meet. We explored the use of needle tatting combined with shuttle tatting for split rings and beads. Ideal for bracelets and fobs. Here is what we had at the end of the day. Everyone mastered the technique and hopefully will have fun exploring the possible uses.



Happy tatting until next time —- Jean

I made some samples with different shaped beads, and one with size 20 thread and teardrop beads that could be used as a necklace. Once you get started, it's hard to stop.



Jean Reeves 1359 S Ginger Ct Cornelius, OR 97113



Feb/March 2020

O :			